GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL:INDIRA GANDHI GOVT. COLLEGE
T E Z U
No.IGGC/CIR/2022-23 /é 5 . Dated Tezu, the 22nd May’ 2024

NOTICE

This is for general information to all the staffs and students
that the college will remain closed on 237 May’ 2024 on occasion of

“BUDDHA PURNIMA” as gazetted holiday. |
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